
 
 
SPECIAL MOTION NO. 6 – OBJECTION TO THE CONSERVATIVE-LED 
GOVERNMENT'S LOCAL HOSPITAL CLOSURES 
 
 
 
Standing in the names of: 
 
 (i) Councillor Rory Vaughan 
 
 (ii) Councillor Colin Aherne 
 
 
“This Council is deeply concerned that the Conservative-led government is looking to cut 
A&E and other essential services from Charing Cross, Chelsea and Westminster and 
Hammersmith hospitals.  NHS managers have now confirmed that local NHS services will 
definitely be cut – it is just in the process of deciding exactly where the axe will fall. 
 
The Council notes the Government’s shambolic leadership on NHS reform and resolves 
to campaign against these potentially disastrous cuts to local NHS services”. 
 
 


